
COVID-19 UPDATE – 12/05/2020 

CLOSURE UPDATE 

 

In line with the latest Government advice and to protect local communities, our lovely guests 

and our wonderful team, Fynn Valley Holidays will be extending the temporary closure of our 

site until 2nd July 2020.  

As you will appreciate, this action is unprecedented, but in line with the rest of the industry 

and we feel is the most responsible action we can take at this time. This date will of course 

be monitored going forward and will be in line with continued Government advice. 

I will be contacting everyone with a booking in the coming weeks to ensure you’re aware of 
the situation and to advise you to contact your travel insurer. If you are not covered by your 
insurance, we would be very happy to change the dates of the holiday to later in the year or 
next. Alternatively, we would be happy to offer a voucher for the money already paid to be 
used against any holiday completed within the next year. 
 

We are a small business, and as such, we really appreciate your patience and support at this 

time.  

In the meantime, we are still welcoming online bookings for stays later this year and next. So 

here’s to welcoming you all in the future. In the meantime, stay safe, be kind and look after 

one another. 

Very best wishes, 

 

Katie 

 

General Manager/ Director 

 


